
Chairman’s Message 

On Monday 4th August we are  inviting 

all members of the community to come to 

St. John the Baptist Church to remember 

the start of the Great War, 100 years ago. 

The church will be open from 8.30 p.m. 

were there will be a chance to see a 

themed display whilst enjoying a cup of 

tea and wartime food from the NAAFI 

canteen. This will be followed by a short 

presentation commencing at 9.00 p.m. on 

how the war affected our village.  

The guest list has expanded with “Mr 

Matthews” and “Major General Ferrier” 

also attending, so join the rest of the 

community as we step back to 1914 and 

find out what happened in our village 100 

years ago. 

Following the presentation the church 

will remain open until 11.00 p.m. for 

those who wish to participate in personal 

reflection. 

Please let me know if you can assist as a 

steward on the night. 

World War 1 Committee (Mike Bishop, 

Jill Bishop, Marjorie Darby, Peter Brown 

and Stephen Morris)  
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Peter Brown—email: pjbrownbearsted@aol.com 

Telephone—01622 851075                                 Website - harrietshamhistorysociety.org 

Lights Out! 

(National Event) 
Between 10 – 11p.m.  

4th August 2014 

 

   

 

 

 

Harrietsham’s  

“Lights Out” 

Event 

Monday August 4th - 8.30. p.m. 

St. John’s Church. 


